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FYI 
Electronic paper work: “New” masters have some cool new features that we think you will like!  
Also, they are being updated to reflect changes from the new meal pattern. The USDA is giving some 
guidance on how to use the “New Meal Pattern”, allowing for early implementation, which the SDE is 
encouraging.  Please Note: Meals following the old meal pattern until October 1, 2017 will not be 
disallowed.     ***You will be receiving your new master in the near future.  Since the updated menu 
template will have the ‘new meal pattern’, these masters will not include your menus that are on file, 
menus will need to be added, helping you to be in compliance with the new patterns.  
 

We hope you enjoy 
The Nutrition Edition 

From the  
Child Care 

Food Program 
 Roundtable  

 

         New Meal Pattern 
 We are excited to present the 
changes in the “New meal 
Pattern” at the workshop! These 
changes have been a long time 
coming.  
 

CACFP Fall Workshop                           
Idaho Stars approved                   

 

  

  

    

  

    

  

   

  

    

  

  

  

October 29, 2016 
8:30-12:30 

 201 Harrison Ave               
  H.E.L.P.  Center 
 Coeur d’Alene 

 
 

RSVP (208) 664-2562 
 
 
 

Civil R ights Training 
To complete your civil rights 
training, for this fiscal year, 
before the workshop.  
You may go to 
http://www.sde.idaho.gov/site
/cnp/civilRights/  
Submit your completed 
certificate to the office by the 
28th or bring to the CACFP 
training and you will be able to 
leave early.  
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